
BIRTHDAY: 7 Sept; Jan Shalhoub. 

 

ANNIVERSARY: None.  
 

 
Tonight: Katherine Firth; RED CROSS 

Vice President PP Trevor Schofield Introduction: Robert Richards 
Vote of Thanks: Leonie Smith 

Five Minuter: Leonie Smith 
Fellowship: Trevor Schofield and Issa Shalhoub 

 
 

Future Programs:  

 

12 Sep; NEPAL PROJECT, Chris Neal 
Introduction: Trevor Schofield 
Vote of Thanks: Mikael Smith 
Five Minuter: Wayne Fry 
Fellowship: Leonie Smith and Mikael Smith 
 

19 Sep; Karen Lissa; Dunn Lewis Foundation programs 
and fundraising 
Introduction: Matthew Thomas  
Vote of Thanks: Alison Tyquin 
Five Minuter: Tony Fondacaro 
Fellowship: Andrea Tucker and Alison Tyquin 
 

26 Sep; Club Assembly 
Fellowship: Dale Wilford and Cliff Workman 
 

OCTOBER IS ROTARY’S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT MONTH 
 

3 Oct; DG STEVE HILL’S CLUB VISIT 
Fellowship: Glenn Wran and Simon Brown 
 

10 Oct; HAT DAY 
Fellowship: Robin Cantrill and George Chittick  
 

17 Oct; ULLADULLA CREATIVE FINISHES  
WORKPLACE VISIT, John Corrin and Leonie Smith 
$20 per head 
 

24 Oct: JEREMY SCOTT 
52,000kms Bike Ride from London to NZ 
Partners and Friends’ Night 
$25 per head, of which $5 goes to the Heart Foundation 
Meeting starts at 6pm 
Meal served at 6:15pm 
Presentation starts at 7pm. 
 

31 Oct: THOSE MARVELLOUS BLOODY HORSES,  
Brian Morrison 
Five Minuter: John Goggins 
Venue TBA 
 

NOVEMBER IS ROTARY’S FOUNDATION MONTH 
 

6 Nov: Calcutta, Golf Club 
 

7 Nov: NO MEETING 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Report; 29 August 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 

President Phil Brown opened the meeting welcoming members and guests Sharon Rowen, Fern Wran, 
Ankie Hladio, Denise Fors, Deb Fondacaro, Rose Brown, Elaine Mathews, Beryl Wade, Steve Nicholas and 
Mario Puglisi the Guest Speaker. 
 
As it was a social night there was no reports. 
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 SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BAISC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
8 Sep 
9 Sep 

Fri 
Sat 

Business Awards 
Stage pull down 

15 Sep Fri Jumping Castle 
15-17 Sep Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

3 Oct Tues DG’s Club Visit 
10 Oct Tues Hat Day 

24 Oct Tues 
Jeremy Scott; 
Partners and 
Friends’ Night 

6 Nov Mon Calcutta 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 

14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this 
function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement  
and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 
Guest Speaker Mario Puglisi spoke on the fishing and the fishing Co-op.  Mario reminisced on the first 
time he spoke at Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla when the meetings were at the CWA Hall and Frank Bean 
was the president at the time, 1961-62.    

Mario came to Australia in 1956 and settled in Ulladulla.   After he left school started work at the co-op, in 
the early days observed its running then later became a director and still is a director to this current day.   

Mario stated that it hasn’t been easy in the fishing industry there has had problems including with the nets, 
when fishing inspector kept coming every day to measure the size of the nets and because of the type of 
netting used it kept on stretching.  Mario and fisherman ending up taking the issue with the nets Minister 
of Primary Industry in Canberra got an audience with the Minster to state the issue with nets and its sizing, 
once the minister heard their issue changed the size of the nets.   

Mario stated that there have been good years and bad years. For the Ulladulla Co-op the main income is 
the from Blue Fin Tuna, Mario explained the process of how the Blue Fin Tuna is exported straight away 
to Japan once it is caught.  Mario spoke on finding ship wrecks, explain what a shot is in fishing terms and 
the different ways of fishing. 

 

 

  
 
Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report and photos by Yvonne Young 
and Glenn Rowen. 
 

End of Report. 
 
 

 
From Rotary Membership Minute, August 2017 
2.22-minute video, click to watch. 
 
 
 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 

https://vimeo.com/228869939/ddb4ac2b48
https://vimeo.com/228869939/ddb4ac2b48

